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ALTON - Over and over, Alton Mayor Brant Walker has talked about the importance of 
quality of life issues for the community.

This year, one of Mayor Walker and his staff’s priorities has been to get all the park 
fountains operable again.



Recently, that was achieved before the onslaught of proms, graduations and weddings 
and the remaining fountains that weren’t functioning were repaired.

“Last year, the Oriental Garden and Rock Springs fountains weren’t working and we 
have them going this year,” Walker said. “We wanted to make sure they were up for the 
prom season. It is very important for the community and the kids.”

 

Steven Spencer also contributed to this story.
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